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Greetings {name}!!
THIS IS AN OFFICIAL NOTICE

The next Grey Beard's Meeting Date Has Been Changed!
Due to our AWESOME Red Shirt Brothers volunteering
their time at the Western Days Children's event.
The NEW date is:

NOVEMBER 2nd - 2019

Other details stay the same.
Casa de Spooner aka Spooner's Ranch, 448 N. Orange St.
Riverside, CA 92501

-John ZNGH - Eric "Pirate" Peterson - Christo, GNNE
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